
Please send this message to whoever needs to see it!  I want the committee to know that I support HB 
2469 and HB 2739.  Farmer’s need the right to maintain an area free of GMO contamination, and to 
plant locally appropriate crops, and seeds.  The market for organically grown, GMO free seeds is growing 
daily.  Economically this makes sense also as there is such a demand for organic seed crops! 
Thank you very much,   
Karen Potts 
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
March 15, 2017 
 


